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Dear Parents and Pupils,

As ever, I hope that this letter finds you and your loved ones well. I write to you ahead of an 

unusual Bank Holiday Friday at the beginning of May. The move from the traditional 

Monday to commemorate the 75th anniversary of VE day gives us an opportunity to reflect 

on the past. Although we will not be having the anticipated street parties in the usual sense, 

people are still marking this special event in a number of ways. It is edifying to see that 

community spirit is still alive and well as people plan to celebrate in new and exciting ways, 

especially with those who may be less able than ever to feel connected.

The week of the 18th May will be National Mental Health Awareness Week. We are 

sure that you will agree that the message of positive mental health and well being is an 

extremely important one at any given time and especially now as we find ourselves in 

such unprecedented times.

Even more poignant to our current situation is this year's theme of 'kindness'. Now 

more than ever, acts of kindness bring us all a great deal of hope and our vision for 

National Mental Health Awareness Week is to bring the whole school community together to 

promote and celebrate the Royal Russell family and the kindness that is at the heart of all 

that we do.

We are very excited that a wide range of opportunities will be offered to our 

community during National Mental Health Awareness Week, and we look forward to sharing 

more information with you in the week ahead.

I am incredibly excited to announce that Russell's Got Talent 2020 is now available for 

viewing. We were overwhelmed with auditions and entries, and it was a near enough 

impossible decision for the judges to decide on the winners. To watch the full-length show 

and to find out the runners up and winners, please head to the Russell's Got Talent Page on 

Firefly - https://royalrussell.fireflycloud.net/drama-2/russells-got-talent/the-show

With very best wishes,

John Evans

https://royalrussell.fireflycloud.net/drama-2/russells-got-talent/the-show


A Snapshot from across the School

We are delighted that our pupils have continued to work 
enthusiastically with their remote learning and are most grateful to you 

all for your continued support.
We have gathered a selection of work from across the school to share.

Zachary – 2I

Akein – 4U



Astrid – 2D

Khiyan – 1D



Maisie – 5J

Anastasia – Nursery

Zayan – 3M



Bethany – 6KP

Nicholas – 5C 



Maisie – 5J



Emily – 3R

Eva – Nursery



Paarus – 6E

Avani – 6W



Castora – RSF

Abigail – RCS



Joshua  – 4T



Poetry from Year 4

Year 4
Last week the Year 4 children wrote ‘Lockdown’ poems..

Rayaan- 4T



A Snapshot of Year 5

This week the Year 5 children have written diary extracts about life 
in lockdown.

Fabian – 5O

Anya – 5O



A Snapshot of Year 5

This week the Year 5 children have written diary extracts about life 
in lockdown.

Cameron – 5O

Gautham – 5J



A Snapshot from P.E.

Astrid - 2D

It is great to see the children being so active whilst at 
home. Here is a snapshot of what the children have 

been doing for their P.E. Remote Learning.

Jack - 2I



A Snapshot from P.E.

Dolcie - 1D

Lauren - 1T



A Snapshot from P.E.

Logan - 1D

Noah - 1T



A Snapshot from P.E.

Jon - 1T

Sakthi - 3M



A Snapshot from P.E.

Avani - 6W

Marie-Louise - 4U and Vivienne - 3M



A Snapshot from P.E.

Thomas - 6E

Max – 5O and Freya - 3R



A Snapshot from P.E.

Zachary - 4T

Kitty - 5C

Henry - 4P



Birthday Celebrations

Unfortunately, we have been unable to celebrate the children’s 
birthdays in the way we normally would. Here are the children 

who celebrate their birthdays this week.

Happy Birthday from us all at Royal Russell. We hope you had a 
fantastic, fun filled day of celebration.

Guhan - 2I
Owain - 1D

Thomas – 5C 

Thomas - 6W

Sachi - 5J

Logan - 6E
Florian - RSF


